## Special Meeting October 26, 1998

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Monday, October 26, 1998 12:00 noon, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to approve the Keystone Recreation, Park and Conservation Grant.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Keystone Grant in the amount of \$75,000.00 for Phase II of the Community Park.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner Secretary-Treasurer